
This time of year always fills me with 
wonder and hope. I love this quote from Our 
God is With Us: “But for all of us who journey 
through the dark abyss of loneliness, There 
come a great announcement: we are never 
alone! For the Maker of each heart that 
breaks, the giver of each breath we take has 
come to earth, and given hope its birth.”


At times we all feel lonely, disconnected and 
in dark places. But, God’s love meets us 
where we’re at and he delivers the hope we 
need.


I get amped at the opportunities to impact 
others and be transformed along the way. 
The hope of change is in the air.


2016 was exciting!!  God faithfully did much 
as we continued our journey of growing   
two:10 as a ministry. 
 
During the past year we’ve partnered with 
mission teams, helped young folks transition 
into college and transition into the ‘real world’ 
after graduating. We’ve met with pastors 
avoiding burn-out, trained missions and 
ministry leaders in briefing/debriefing so they 
take new steps of hope and faith.
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Merriest of Christmas’ to you

Your partnership with God and us saw 
transformation in the lives of students, 
families, missionaries and leaders who have 
been equipped to follow God’s call to follow 
Jesus and reach others.  Your friendship and 
partnership are a continual source of joy and 
encouragement as you pray for and give 
faithfully to this ministry of hope. 
  
As we move into 2017 we need to raise 
$12000 in additional funding, specifically to 
grow our ministry to students and 
millennials.


The funds will focus on two areas:

1. Developing our seminar for college 

students to become an online course and 
guidebook. For the guidebook, we need 
to develop a new logo, design a book 
cover, format the chapters and actually 
print the book.


2. Developing the online course will help us 
reach and impact more people. We will 
need to revamp our website and film/
edit each module of the course.

To reach these goals in 2017, would you 
please pray for these opportunities and if 
able consider giving a special end-of-the-
year gift of $500, $250, or other amount?


All gifts are tax-deductible and much 
appreciated!


You can make gifts through our website at:

https://two10.webconnex.com/donate 

We pray you have a wonderful holiday 
season, that you are filled with 
wonder and hope, and that you walk 
into 2017 with renewed strength and 
vision. 

With much love, 

End of Year Gift

KYLE and WENDY MENIG    
address: 3733 Santa Ynez Way Oceanside,CA 92056       

email-  kyle@two10.org    --    wendy@two10.org  
 


